
 

 

CATHEDRAL PARISH 
St Mary’s Cathedral, St Francis Xavier Church 

All Saints Chapel 
 

MOST REV. TIMOTHY COSTELLOE SDB 
ARCHBISHOP OF PERTH 

 
Fr Sean “the sagacious” Fernandez 

 dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard “Rich” Rutkauskas 

richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Israel “Izzy” Quirit 

israel.quirit@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard Smith and Bonnie the dog 
richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

CATHEDRAL MANAGER  
Victor “Vicky” Hoa  

manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

CATHEDRAL OFFICE 
25 Victoria Avenue  
Whadjuk Country 

Perth WA 6000 
 9223 1350    

cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  
smcperth.org.au 

______________________________________________________________________ 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Jessica Patterson - Chair  

chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
Jet Bautista – Secretary 

secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
 

Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Michael Carren,  
Chanda Chiesela, Fr Sean, Joan Lim, Tony Meyrick. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

Josephine Cabagyo - j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 
Sally Cook - s.cook@smcperth.org.au 

Lyn Schwan - l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 
Lucia Steeman - l.steeman@smcperth.org.au 

Ann Brown - a.brown@smcperth.org.au  
Joan Lim - j.lim@smcperth.org.au 

Anne Engelbrecht - a.engelbrecht@smcperth.org.au 
Benna Masbate – b.masbate@smcperth.org.au 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

 

18TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR C 

 

Saturday  30 July 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday  31 July 
8:00 am  -  Mass 
9:30 am  -  Mass 

                               11:00 am  -  Mass 
5:00 pm  -  Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 

 Saturday, 6 August 
 

 6:00 pm Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                                 (C)  Paul Connelly 
   (R)  Manny Dodo-Balu 
                      

Sunday,  7 August 
 

 8:00 am     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                                  (C)   Damien Bowen 
   (R)  Eleanor Le Coultre 
   (R)  Thomas Everett 
 

 9:30 am Fr Sean Fernandez 
                                  (C)  Brendon Norris 
   (R)  Leticia Craig 
   (R)  Pam Mattes 
 

         11:00 am     Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                            (C)  Christabel Lee 
    (R)  Anna Rowe 
    (R)  Lolita Hegarty 
 

 5:00 pm Fr Richard Smith 
                                 (C)  Jacinta Jakovcevic 
    (R)  Ashton Godfrey 
    (R)  Revonne Godfrey 
 
 

 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                     Fr Richard Smith 
                       (R)  Grace 
     (R)  Lourdes 

 

 
DEAN’S BIT Do come along to the sausage sizzle next Sunday (see notice below).  

The Archbishop has written a pastoral letter on the Fifth Plenary Council. You can read the 

letter at bit.ly/PlenaryCouncil22  

In the letter the Archbishop writes about the next steps in the Plenary Council process: Both 

the lights and shadows of Catholic life in Australia were recognised by the Plenary Council. The 

decisions taken by the Council, which will be referred to Pope Francis for his reflection, guidance 

and, as appropriate, confirmation, will guide us as we now move forward. Here in the Archdiocese of Perth we 

will convene a Diocesan Synod to consider how best, in our particular context, to implement the decisions of the 

Council, once they have received the Pope’s formal approval. While it may be some time before the Pope returns 

to us with his decisions and recommendations, we can already begin to reflect together on the provisional 

outcomes of the Plenary Council. 

We wait to hear the Pope’s response which we await, as the Archbishop writes, ‘with the trust, respect and 

openness which should be a mark of every Catholic faith community’. The journey continues and the Archbishop 

is inviting us to continue to walk together as receive the fruits of the Council, seeking to hear what the Spirit is 

saying to the church in Perth. 
 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE Next Sunday (7 August) the Cathedral Parish Council supported by the Knights of the Southern 

Cross is hosting a sausage sizzle after the 11am Mass. All parishioners are invited to come along to have a bite, a 

soft drink, a chance to meet other parishioners and a chinwag. Don't miss it.  
 

THANK YOU FROM ST VINCENT DE PAUL The Vinnies would like to say a HUGE thank you for the amazing support 

that was received last weekend during our Winter Appeal! Across St Mary’s and St Francis, $6,290.85 was raised - 

almost $3,000 more than last year! We are blown away by the generosity of this Parish and can’t thank you enough. 

You can stay up to date with Vinnies via the quarterly newsletter at the back of Cathedral or via our website 

https://www.vinnieswa.org.au/ Thank you once again! 
 

RSCM CHORAL FESTIVAL – SUN 7TH AUGUST (5PM MASS) We are looking for participants to join us and take part 

in our annual Choral Festival once again held here at St Mary’s Cathedral. No prior experience necessary – music 

provided. Registrations close Wed, 3 August. For details contact Jacinta at music.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

ARCHDIOCESAN MARRIAGE MASS Saturday, 20 August at 10am at the Cathedral. All parishioners are warmly 

invited to attend this special Mass. A blessing will be bestowed on ALL married couples who attend. In addition, do 

you know a couple celebrating 10, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45 or 50+ years of marriage? The bishops would like to give these 

couples a special commemorative certificate as part of the celebration. Couples can register for a milestone 

anniversary certificate at https://bit.ly/marriagemass2022. Certificate details MUST be received by 11 August 2022. 
 

VOL NTEER. All that’s missing is ‘U’! The Cathedral is currently looking for volunteers to help with the collections 

and counters. Please put up your hands and contact the Cathedral Office at 9223 1350.  
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS Are you or someone you know interested in the Catholic faith?  The 

Cathedral RCIA program will be starting soon. If you would like more information, please contact Fr Richard:  

e-mail- richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au or Ph/text- 0474 700 257. 
 

CHRISTIAN LEADERS SCHOLARSHIP assists and encourages meritorious students who have demonstrated 

excellence in the fields of Christian leadership and community service, to cultivate them to be the next 

generation of leaders in our society.  The scholarship is open to students currently in Year 12 (ATAR) study, 

intending to undertake full-time university studies in 2023. Application is now open and will close on Sunday 18 

Sep 2022.  For more information, please refer to our website at http://rebrand.ly/christian-leaders-scholarship 

or contact the Scholarship Committee at christianleadersscholarship@gmail.com 

 

mailto:christianleadersscholarship@gmail.com


 

 

 


